
 
 

ML/DJS 
 
9 March 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

YEAR 8 PARENTS’ EVENING 
 

It was my intention to hold Year 8 Parents’ Evening as normal next Thursday, 16 March, 
despite the fact that it is likely to be a day of national strike action.  We have reviewed this 
today and unfortunately I have had to make the decision to postpone the Year 8 Parents’ 
Evening. 
 
My apologies for any inconvenience this may have caused.  We will be aiming to hold the 
Parents’ Evening in the summer term.  This decision will ensure that as many parents as 
possible can see the staff they are most keen to see.  Any bookings already made will be 
cancelled. 
 
More information on our plans for the two days of strike action next week will follow in due 
course. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
MR M LAWRENCE 
Headteacher  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


